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carol Kimpton [ 16 January 2023 at 16:31
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk
Dear Canterbury City Councillors,
| am a resident of & | wish to give my response to Canterbury City Council’s draft local plan. If this goes
ahead the lives of Rough Common residents will be very badly effected. We will face a long drive even to shop for
essentials or visit Doctors surgeries etc. This at a time when we are all being urged to be “greener”.
The upgrading of Rough Common Road would have a devastating impact on everyday life for villagers. The volume of
traffic on Rough Common Road is already high. Getting a vehicle off a driveway is difficult & slow all day but particularly in
the morning & evening rush. It can be very dangerous unless a thoughtful motorist stops & gives way.
The noise level is already high from around 6am until 10pm. An increase to this would be intolerable & badly effect
residents sleeping & their mental health. Increased traffic & therefore an increase to air pollution would effect the parents
& children walking to local schools as they are encouraged to do.

For these reasons | am strongly opposed to the plan particularly the changes proposed for Rough Common Road.

Carol Kimiton

Sent from my iPad
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